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Dear Parents/Guardians, 

This Lent we will be taking part in ‘The Lent Event,’ along with a large number of other schools in the 
area. Each day during Lent each school will be undertaking a challenge which will focus on giving rather 
than giving up! These challenges vary, from raising money for a specific charity, saving energy to 
helping within the community. 

On Tuesday 7th March we will be undertaking our first challenge; making friends abroad. We will be 
making contact with a school in Australia and finding out about their school experiences. We will also 
be helping those children who live abroad in poverty. Throughout Lent we will be raising money to 
support the charity Compassion. Compassion is a Christian Charity which helps children who live in 
poverty abroad. They ensure that children have enough money for food, clothes, a home, medical help 
and an education. 

On Tuesday 7th March we will be holding a non-uniform day and a cake sale to help raise money for 
Compassion. The cake sale will be open for all children within the school, including those in the nursery. 
We would be grateful of any cake donations that you could bring into the school. These need to be shop 
bought and in sealed packaging, but please remember our nut free policy. Cakes can be brought to the 
main school office or to Miss Ratcliffe’s classroom on Monday 6th March and Tuesday 7th March in the 
morning. All cakes will be 50p. The children can also come to school in non-uniform. You can make a 
donation of 50p or £1 for this, although this will be entirely voluntary. We hope you can help us raise as 
much money as possible for this amazing charity. 

If you have any questions please speak to Miss Ratcliffe. 

Yours sincerely 

 

Miss Ratcliffe 
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